

Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

TR-140 Decision Date-Extension

Peacock, **Michael J.** <MPeacock@archcoal.com>
To: "Simmons - DNR, Leigh" <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

Thu, May 25, 2017 at 2:33 PM

Cc: "Welt, Kathy" <KWelt@archcoal.com>, "Norris, Weston" <WNorris@archcoal.com>

Leigh,

The Forest Service has submitted the negative cultural report to the SHPO for TR-140 as of May 23. Since you have not heard from the SHPO, Mountain Coal Company, LLC requests an extension of the decision due date for TR-140 to June 1, 2017.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Michael J. Peacock, P.E.

Mine Projects Engineer

Mountain Coal Company

5174 Hwy 133

Somerset, Colorado 81434

mpeacock@archcoal.com

Ph. 970-929-2301



^{***}Email Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail, and in any accompanying documents, may constitute confidential and/or legally privileged information. The information is intended only for use by the designated recipient. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance on this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your system.